
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 

 

Student Spotlight: 
Nick Russell 
A veteran SU Libraries student 
worker, Nick Russell is a senior 
Earth Sciences major from 
Baltimore.  He works in 
Circulation and the MakerLab. 
He hopes to earn a Ph.D. in 
Oceanography, with a specialty 
in geologic oceanography, with a 
goal of becoming a professor or 
research scientist. 
  

Did You Know?  The earliest mention of Chanukah or Hanukkah, the 

Jewish Festival of Lights, in the New York Times was on December 12, 1863.  
The article described the “‘Chanuka’ Fancy Dress Ball and Masquerade” held 
the previous Tuesday. The first mention in the Baltimore Sun occurred on 
December 24, 1859, in a story about a ceremony at Har Sinai Temple on High 
Street. You can read the stories by searching for “Chanukah” or “Chanuka” in 
the Historical New York Times and the Historical Baltimore Sun databases, 
found under “H” in the A-to-Z database list.   

SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff 
sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 
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FROM THE SU LIBRARIES  

Chat Service—ask away! 
Have a question about your research?  

Problems accessing a resource?  Not sure 

where to find a book?  You can chat online 

with a librarian by using the chat box on the 

left side of the Libraries’ home page at 

www.salisbury.edu/libraries/ or in the center 

of our “Contact us” page at 

www.salisbury.edu/libraries/contact.aspx.  If 

we’re closed, you can use Maryland 

AskUsNow, linked from our “Contact us” 

page; it is available 24/7! 

 

24/7 THROUGHOUT! 
 
The Guerrieri Academic 
Commons will be open 
24/7—yes, 24/7, not 24/5— 
from Sunday, December 2, 
at 11 a.m., until Tuesday, 
December 18, at 7 p.m.  
ALL public areas of the 
building will be available 
throughout that time, 
including on the first floor: 
the Pit, the southside 
lounge, the lobby, the 
classrooms, and the first 
floor of the Café; second 
floor: all areas off the 
atrium; third floor: all areas 
off the atrium and the 
reading rooms; fourth floor: 
the areas off the atrium.  

 
SCHEDULE FOR BREAK 

 
Here is the GAC schedule: 
 
12/19 (Wed)  

7:30 am-5 pm 
 

12/20 (Thur)-12/21 (Fri)  
7:30 am-4:30 pm 

 
12/22 (Sat)-1/1 (Tues):  
 CLOSED 
 
The GAC will reopen on 
January 2 at 8 am. 

http://www.salisbury.edu/libraries/
www.salisbury.edu/libraries/contact.aspx

